
From: john ferguson
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C & H Hog Farm permit modification
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 1:34:58 PM

I request that the ADEQ deny the C & H Hog Farm proposed modification of their 
Nutrient Management Plan to allow land application of hog wastewater from Waste 
storage Pond 2 by tanker-wagon .

 C & H should not be allowed to use a vac-tanker truck to apply hog wastewater to 
any of the fields from Pond 2 because they have not presented reliable, accurate 
information about the content of the waste 

 or the amount of Phosphorus, Nitrogen and other nutrients contained in this waste, 
nor have they presented  reliable data on the level of nutrients, Phosphorus and 
Nitrogen already applied to some of the fields. 

Sincerely,

John Ferguson
6370 Douglas Lane
Conway AR 72034
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